
 

 

Charter Township of Port Huron Board 
Regular Meeting Held November 2, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. 

Virtual Meeting held by Zoom Conference Call 

3800 Lapeer Road, Port Huron, MI 48060 

 

MINUTES 
 

ROUTINE BUSINESS: 

 

Roll Call: Trustees Dudas, Livingston, Reno, Riehl, Treasurer Shonka, Clerk Davis, Supervisor 

Lewandowski 

Special Guests: None 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

 

Approval of the October 19, 2020 minutes was tabled  

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  

 

None.  

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

 

No Unfinished Business 

 

NEW AGENDA ITEMS: 
  

A. Review Proposed 2021 Budget: 

Township Board reviewed the proposed 2021 budget as prepared by the Department Heads and 

the Township Supervisor. 

 

 

APPROVAL OF BILLS: 

Motion by Shonka, supported by Reno, to approve payment of current bills  

Amount: $153,211.35 

Check #s: 48522-48567 

Roll Call Vote:  Shonka, Reno, Dudas, Riehl, Livingston, Davis, Lewandowski                

                       Result: Motion Carried 

 

BOARD CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

Trustee Dudas reported on the remote access SEMCOG meetings, changes at the Lion’s Den on 

Water St., and the status of the Museum Board reorganization.   

Discussion held on the vacant Kmart building. 

Discussion on revisiting the proposed Fireworks Ordinance. 

           

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion by Riehl supported by Dudas to adjourn at 8:05 p.m.     

Vote: All in favor     Result:  Motion Carried 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________                            ____________________________ 

Robert G. Lewandowski, Jr., Supervisor                                   Benita E. Davis, Clerk 


